December 2006 DRC Meeting

1. The Paydens applied for an adjustment to their fencing plan originally submitted to the DRC in January of 2006. While the overall scope of the adjusted fence plan remained fairly consistent with the original, the new request entailed changes of design as well as composition of the materials to be used. The DRC reviewed the request, and after seeking and receiving clarifications of some issues raised, provided preliminary approval of the plan. The formal approval is forthcoming. The DRC agreed the application met all restrictions, with the exception of that imposed on fence heights. The DRC determined a variance of this restriction was in order and a waiver is being granted. Overall, the DRC was quite impressed with the adjusted plan and feel it to be an improvement on the original. Approval includes the construction of a 'Barry Stone" style gate, re-approval of the driveway plan to avoid its expiration, and the waiving of application fees. 

2. The Paydens have also submitted a preliminary application for a pond reclamation project. That plan is under review by the DRC pending receipt of formal application.
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